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To: HBH Fuse Holder Customers 
Date: September 9, 2008 
Subject: Agency Approval Change 
 
 
Cooper Bussmann has removed the VDE Agency approval from our HBH fuse holders inside the HB Series 
offering for 1 ¼” x ¼” and 5 x 20mm fuses. 
 
Starting June 16, 2008, all HBH fuse holders have been manufactured without the VDE marking. 
 
All other fuse holders inside the HB Series will continue to have the VDE marking. 
 
The HB Series data sheet reflecting this change is available online at 
www.cooperbussmann.com/datasheets/elx. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Steve Dawson 
Senior Product Manager, Circuit Protection 
 
 


